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We are pleased to announce four new 
appointments to strengthen the company  

for sustainable growth & development.   
Dave Bishop will become Managing Director 

from 18 January 2021. He succeeds  
Doug Wady who becomes Chairman to oversee 

the successful development of the company.  
Steve Rennie becomes Commercial Director & 

Dan Allison Contracts Director.

COMPLETED PROJECTS 2020  
1st fixing during Covid was the easy bit! Completing projects & handing them over presented much more of a challenge. 

Tighter deadlines, more trades, client changes etc makes us very proud of all our staff in handing over the following in 2020: 
Oaklands College 80 bed Student accommodation for Willmott Dixon Total Value £9M  
Handed over defect free in July. This was an M&E project for us with DHP as our partners. 

Bedford Hospital Education Centre for Ashe Construction.  
This was a £1.2M refurbishment in a live environment. Started & finished during the pandemic. 

Magenta - A 5 storey storage facility  +   Edward Peake Middle School £5m extension for Ashe Construction 
Waterlane 53 Bed Extra Care Home for Wildgoose Construction Value £5.5M,  

we carried out the electrical package for Ambivent 
Wintringham Primary Academy for Morgan Sindall £14.2M. We carried out the electrical package for Kershaws Mechanical Services. 

Great Horwood 30 luxury houses for Croudace Homes. All sold   
Madingley Road 15 luxury apartments for Dean & Dean Construction



Issue 06 / Jan 2021

01234 359751 • WWW.WADYS.COM

COVID 19 UPDATE

We have been lucky enough to stay 
open throughout Covid -19, we have 
provided our staff with PPE and 
cleaning equipment and we have 
been working on sites that are Covid 
secure.  

I think you’ll agree our Models Dave 
& Doug look better with masks on.

NEW APPRENTICE

We are delighted to welcome 
another new Apprentice Daniel Toft 
who started with us in November 
last year. Daniel is studying a City & 
Guilds Level 2 Technical certificate 
in Electrical Installation at Bedford 
College on day release. He is 
currently working on a new Medical 
Centre in Ware. We are sure that 
Daniel is going to be a great asset to 
our team.

 

JAY - SSSTS 

Congratulations to Jay Billings 
who has recently completed his 
SSSTS course and has now become 
one of our qualified supervisors.

We issue a black hard hat for our 
supervisors so they can be easily 
recognised on site as the main 
point of contact. Jay is definitely 
smiling under the mask after we 
issued him the hard hat!

IN MEMORY

We received the sad news in July that one of our electricians Chris Price sadly passed 
away.  Doug said: “I’m totally lost for words & can’t explain this tragic loss of life 
of someone who always put a smile on your face. It goes without saying that our 
thoughts are with Nayomi, his 2 young children & his parents.”
We would like to thank our customers, Staff and suppliers who donated to the families 
‘Go Fund me’ page. We are in touch with Nayomi and we know how much she is 
touched by all the support and kindness that the family has received.

CHARITIES WE HAVE SUPPORTED DURING 2020 & CHRISTMAS
This year more than ever we have realized how lucky we have been to be able to 
continue to work while many have not. 

facesbedford.org Along with the kindness of some of some of our suppliers (Firelec/
IMC/Jolly’s toy shop) we donated toys, chocolates & board games to help this 
wonderful charity support children & families. 

noahenterprise.org New Opportunities And Horizons We have supported Noah for a 
number of years & again with the help of our suppliers (Electric Centre/Rexel/NSS/Cams) 
we donated HiViz jackets & steel toe cap boots to help their clients get back to work.
 
Come Dine with us community larder have  
been busy feeding those in need & we have 
managed to help out with some much  
needed electrical work. Our very own  
Lisa Richbell volunteers there once a week. 

We have made a few small donations to  
Extramile challenges extra-mile.org.uk,  
littlemiraclescharity.org.uk – Chris May  
dressed up as Father Christmas to deliver  
to a few of the 1000 children they  
supported this year & also Save the children.


